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IAIS Announces Promotion of Carrie Evans 
 
 

CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA – The Iowa Interstate Railroad Ltd. (IAIS) announced today that Ms. Carrie 
Evans has been promoted to Vice President of Sales & Marketing. 

Ms. Evans joined Iowa Interstate Railroad in January 1998 as the Marketing Coordinator. In 2000, she 
joined IRG (Innovative Rail Group) as Manager–Marketing & Pricing, handling our intermodal business. 
In January 2002, she accepted the position of Marketing Manager at IAIS with responsibility for the 
intermodal and carload business. In November 2006, Ms. Evans was promoted to Sales Manager. In this 
position, she sought out new customers and nurtured existing business relationships. Her diligence and 
perseverance resulted in growing IAIS’ business at attracting several large new customers and traffic 
movements. 

Ms. Evans will continue to work closely with the company’s key customers. She is responsible for 
maintaining all customer relationships and generating business growth. Her marketing initiatives will 
include meeting with economic, industrial and commercial development leaders and potential customers 
to develop new and expanded industries along IAIS’ rail lines. 

Ms. Evans graduated from the University of Iowa with a Bachelor of Business Administration degree in 
1997. 

Founded in 1984, the Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. is a privately held, regional railroad that operates 
across the Council Bluffs, Iowa to Chicago, IL corridor with a connection to Peoria, Il.  It further 
provides freight rail service, directly or indirectly, to the Quad Cities (IA and IL), Des Moines, Cedar 
Rapids, and Iowa City. For more information about IAIS, please visit www.IAISRR.com.  

 

CONTACT: Dennis H. Miller, President 
(319) 298 5422 
DHMiller@IAISRR.com   

 
# # # 

http://www.iaisrr.com/
mailto:DHMiller@IAISRR.com

	IAIS Announces Promotion of Carrie Evans

